
Report- Diwali Assembly 

“Light over darkness, hope over despair” 

On October 25, 2024, the students of Ravi House enthusiastically presented a special assembly 

on the Festival of Lights, Diwali. The event reiterated the importance of celebrating a safe and 

eco-friendly Diwali. The assembly commenced with a talk by the Student Council Members. 

Chandani Dubey, Vice President Student Council and Ojasya Chugh, Head Student Council 

urged students to stop bursting crackers and choose Green Diwali by using eco-friendy 

materials. They told students about the importance of clean and pollution free Diwali 

A thought-provoking skit was presented that emphasized the significance of a cracker-free 

Green Diwali and environmental sustainability. The skit that highlighted the true essence of 

Diwali, focusing on the values of donating to those in need, using eco-friendly materials for 

decorations and gifts, proper waste disposal and keeping surroundings clean. 

The skit also underscored the harmful effects of bursting crackers and encouraged everyone to 

celebrate a Green Diwali, being responsible and respectful towards Mother Earth. 

The grand finale was an energetic dance performance that was thoroughly enjoyed by everyone. 

Vice Principal Ms. Arpna Gupta addressed the students, urging them to come together as a 

community and celebrate Diwali by helping others through donations and planting trees. 

The assembly successfully instilled the values of environmental responsibility, community 

service and gratitude among the students, making it a memorable and enriching experience. 

          

          

 

 

 


